Byford Childcare Centre

A warm, secure, family orientated service, allowing your child to grow to their fullest potential. Be Assured your child's best interests are always No. 1.

September 2016 Newsletter



From the Office......

September was the month of the sun rising a little earlier and that start of Easterly breeze flowing through Byford.

We have had a great month filled with fantastic moments.

We would like to Thank the families who attended our Father's Day Evening, it was a great night of Pizza making, Popstick beard shaving, photo both smiles, and other activities. Having so many families attend these events makes Byford Childcare the amazing family orientated centre that it is.

Events within the centre during September saw us celebrate Footy Colours day, Loud Shirt day and International Talk Like a Pirate day – celebrating these events are not only FUN for children and educators but it also allows educators to widen the children's world into the many different reasons why we celebrate different events throughout the year and what they all mean.

October will see us celebrate Halloween, World Space week, Children's week and Diwali.

Have you stopped to read through your child's curriculum wall? When ever you get a moment in the centre, please take that moment to look through your child's learning that if offered through the environment and the educators. Our curriculum follows under the The Early Years Learning Framework – where 5 learning outcomes provide us a pathway to identified children's learning through their unique individual behaviours and personalities. The educators based on observation and spontaneous activities plan and offer experiences to extend children's learning, these experiences provide great learning opportunities for your children.

This months Quote - "The goal of early childhood education should be to activate the child's own natural desire to learn" - Maria Montessori

Candice, Nadene and Jodi